
Part-Time Director of Music 
Christ Episcopal Church, Temple seeks a part-time Director of 
Music to continue an established and thriving music program. 
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DIRECTOR OF MUSIC 

The Director of Music will assume responsibility 
for all aspects of musical life in the parish 
including being the Principal Choir Director.   S/he 
will prepare and conduct the current Adult Choir 
and develop a Children’s Choir and maintain and 
further develop the Music to Help Others Concert 
Series.  Responsibilities will include the selection 
of music for the choir(s) for the singing of 
anthems and solos as appropriate within the 
service, recruitment of new choir members, 
supervision of the organist and other music 
ministry staff members, hiring of singers and 
musicians as needed and according to the 
budget, preparation of the music budget for the 
choral program for each fiscal year, ensuring the 
maintenance and care of musical instruments, 
musical library and choir space and instructing the 
congregation in the richness of the Episcopal 
Church’s musical heritage.  Any candidate should 
have had some work experience as a choral 
director.  A Bachelor of Music or a Bachelor of 
Arts degree or higher is preferred. 

The Director of Music will work collaboratively 
with the Rector to plan hymns and other service 
music for all services, while maintaining primary 
responsibility for the development of all aspects 
of musical worship. 
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 To Apply 
Ideally, the new Director will begin July 1, 2017. For a candidate who is particularly well suited to the 
position, an alternate start date may be negotiable. Competitive salary to be based on education and 
experience.  To apply, please send a cover letter, curriculum vitae and contact information for at least 
three references to Justin@christchurchtemple.org by May 15, 2017. Any questions about the church, 
the music program and this opportunity may be directed to this e-mail address as well. 


